
 

People with disabilities may make requests for reasonable accommodation, which may include alternate formats, interpreters, and 

other auxiliary aids and services. Please make requests at least two business days in advance. To make a request, please contact the 

Planning Office at 801.535.7757 or relay service 711. 

 

OPEN HOUSE 
Tuesday | February 18 | 5 - 7 p.m. 

Westminster College Campus – Jewett Center Atrium 

1840 South 1300 East | Salt Lake City | UT 84105 

  

 
 

AGENDA 

This Open House will provide an opportunity for the public to review  

information about the proposal. No Formal Presentation will be given.  

  

GILLMOR HALL BUILDING ADDITIONAL AT WESTMINSTER 

COLLEGE  

Derek Payne of VCBO Architecture, has submitted an application to the City for 

Design Review on behalf of Westminster College. The proposed project consists of 

an addition to the existing Jewett Center for the Performing Arts which is located 

south of 1700 S at approximately 1230 E on the Westminster Campus. The building 

addition to be known as Gillmor Hall will be a 100-person recital hall and dance 

performance studio housed in a triangular-shaped building located on the south-

east side of the existing Jewett Center. The proposed building addition is 45-feet 

tall and will be located within the interior of the campus. 

PETITION NUMBER | PLNPCM2020-00009 

ZONING DISTRICT | I - (Institutional) 
COUNCIL DISTRICT | 7, represented by Amy Fowler 
STAFF PLANNER | David Gellner 
CONTACT INFO | (801) 535-6107 or david.gellner@slcgov.com 

 

 


